
USA Deaf Curling to Compete in the
World Deaf Curling Championships.
March 11, 2022

Beginning tomorrow, Saturday, March 12th, the USA Deaf Curling Team will
be participating in the World Deaf Curling Championships hosted by the
Alberta Deaf Sports Association in Banff, Alberta, Canada.The Mixed
Doubles begin on Saturday March 12, ending on 17th. The Men and Women
Teams will begin on March 18, ending on the 26th. 

The USA Deaf Curling Team has been training hard for the last few months
and we look forward to them representing the USA. The USADSF and the
Deaf sports community wishes the team the best in bringing home medals!

The USA Deaf Curling team raises support to compete from individuals and
businesses. If you would like to support the USA Deaf Curling team, please
visit usdeafsports.kindful.com and select the curling team. 
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Women Team: L-R
Karen Officer, Mary Rose Weber, Laura
SkyQuest, Elizabeth Matthews, Coach
John Knetzger




Men Team: L-R
Coach Joey Bata, Herman Fuechtmann,
Calvin Rausch, Steven Hubmer, Ryan
Johnson
*Missing: Keith Mischo

Mixed Doubles:
David Nathanson and Mary Rose Weber

https://usdeafsports.kindful.com/

